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Memorial Service for Lieutenant Cody Traber  
Line of Duty Death, Spokane County Fire District 9 

 

The memorial service for Lieutenant Cody Traber will be held on Saturday, 
September 18, 2021 at 1:00 pm at Calvary Spokane, 511 W. Hastings Road, 
Spokane, Washington 99218. The memorial service will be open to the Traber 
family, friends, and fire and law enforcement personnel. The memorial service 
will not be open to the public; however, individuals wanting to pay their respects 
may line the processional route that will begin at Fire Station 92, 3801 E. Farwell 
Road, Mead, Washington 99021 at approximately 11:30 am. The route will follow 
Farwell Road and Hastings Road to Calvary Spokane. Face coverings are required 
per current mandate. 
 
External fire and law enforcement agencies who wish to attend the service should 
RSVP by Wednesday, September 15, 2021 at 12:00 noon through the following 
link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/F3V7YZY 
 
Community members can help the Traber family by providing financial donations. 
Spokane County Fire District 9, Local 2916 Benevolent Association, is accepting 
donations on behalf of the Traber family. This is the only organization and site 
endorsed by the Traber family. No other sites have been established. Donations 
can be made via PayPal at:  https://bit.ly/codytraber 
 
For those that prefer to donate by check, please make checks payable to Local 
2916 Benevolent Association and include “Cody Traber” in the memo line. Checks 
can be dropped off at any Spokane County Fire District 9 fire station or mailed to: 
 
Local 2916 Benevolent Association, c/o Cody Traber 
P.O. Box 18336 
Spokane, WA 99228 
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